
MILBURN APIARIES LTD
Milburn R.D.2,    Milton,  South Otago. 

         Ph & FAX (03)417 7198

21 November 1997

The Executive Secretary
National Beekeepers Association
P.O. Box 3097
HASTINGS FAX No:   (06) 843 4845

Dear sir,

re: AFB PMS - Board of Inquiry

I was pleased to hear of the favourable response the NBA received from the 
Associate Minister of Agriculture regarding the need to hold a Board of Inquiry before
proceeding with the implementation of the NPMS for AFB eradication in NZ.

This is a major achievement in the long process of ensuring that our industry has 
adequate bee disease protection mechanisms in place in the future, especially with 
the impending demise of the Apiaries Act in 1998.

However, I was disturbed to learn in the past few days that a suggestion has been 
made by or to the NBA Executive, that a Board of Inquiry should now be held 
anyway,  regardless of the Ministerial decision not to do so.

Could you please provide me with confirmation or otherwise that this suggestion has 
been made, and if so, by whom ? 

I would be particularly interested to receive any information which can expalin the 
rationale behind this suggestion, if it is being made, as I was always under the 
impression that the Association wished to avoid such an inquiry in view of the cost in 
time and resources which would result.

I look forward to your early response, and whatever information you can supply on 
this situation.

Yours sincerely,

Allen J. McCaw


